
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

October 11, 2022 

 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday October 11, 2022 in Council Chambers 
at 1606 – 14 Street. 

 Council recognized and congratulated the Didsbury & District Chamber of Commerce on achieving the milestone 
60th Anniversary in 2022. 

 Council approved to renew the membership with the Central Alberta Economic Partnership (CAEP) and continued 
participation by the Economic Development Officer (EDO). Council requested an annual report prepared by the 
EDO to monitor the return on membership investment. 

 Council gave third and final reading to Rosebud Valley Campground Rates and Fees Bylaw setting a Winter Season 
Rate at $650.00 per month. 

 Council gave first reading to Bylaw 2022-14 to amend the Land Use Bylaw for Residential/Commercial District 
(RC).  The amendments include addition of Dwelling, Row House; Dwelling, Stacked Townhouse; Shipping 
Container small and Shipping Container large.  A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2022 during 
the public hearing portion of the agenda.  

 The 2022 CP Holiday Train will stop in Didsbury on Saturday, December 10 at 4:05p.m. CP will encourage people 
to donate to the local food bank.  

 


